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The Joint Select Committee on Constitutional Recognition of Aboriginal and 

Torres Strait Islander Peoples is continuing its important work to inquire into 

and report on steps that can be taken to progress towards a successful 

referendum on Indigenous constitutional recognition. 

The committee continues to consider options put forward in its interim report 

and progress report on the form of words that would recognise Aboriginal and 

Torres Strait Islander peoples in the Constitution. 

The committee will hold a public hearing in Adelaide on Friday 13 March 2015. 

The committee has held 15 public hearings around Australia and published 

116 submissions to date.   

The committee will present its final report, considering the range of views it has 

heard at public hearings and in submissions, on or before 30 June 2015. 

 

More information about the committee's work is available on the website: 

http://www.aph.gov.au/jscatsi. 

 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Contact: 

 For comment, please contact the Office of the Chair Mr Ken Wyatt AM MP on 

0438551744 (Erin Pynor) 
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